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Dear parent/carer 

Your child will be sitting their summer examinations from Monday onwards.  They should have a 

revision list and other relevant information from their subject teacher.  We appreciate that these 

exams can cause some stress, but as teachers we want to see if there are any gaps that we need to 

address in our teaching as they move into their final GCSE year. 

Exams will be taken in our Assembly Hall and will be started by a member of the Senior Leadership 

Team who will be on hand to answer any questions students may have.  There was an amendment to 

the exam timetable, due to the nature of the options system and the timetable, and we are sorry for 

any upset this may have caused.  

Exams form only a small part of their education with us and we take into account many different 

factors in assessing the progress of your child, such as in-class assessments and home learning. 

On a different note, we are about to begin our recruitment of House Captains to lead our 5 houses.  

These are really important roles within the school and are open to all of our Year 10 students.  In each 

house there is a House Captain and a Vice House Captain. I am looking forward to being part of the 

recruitment process.   

Thanks for your support in this matter and it is hard to believe that they will soon be starting their final 

school year with us! 

 

 

 

Mrs J Code 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


